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From: Jessica Newman [newaccess801 @yahoo.com] 

Sent: 

To : Filings@psc.state.fl.us 

Wednesday, January 31,2007 6:25 PM 

cc: 

Subject: Docket 060781 -TP 

Attachments: 2989390436-NACCLEC-TX567Letter.pdf; 21 60536538-ACCCLEC-TX853Letter.pdf 

Christine Gronewald; Jessica Acceris Newman; backstrand@ncequity.net 

A. 
A. 
A. 
A. 
A. 
B. 
C. 
C. 
D. 
E. 

Chnstine Gronewald 
628 Mendelssohn Ave N 
Minneapolis, MN 55427 

christineg@,newaccess.cc 
Docket 06078 1 -TP 
New Access Communications LLC 
Acceris Management and Acquisition LLC 
1 page per attached document 
Attached please find the letters of intent to pay 2007 fees as required by Docket 06078 1-TP 

6 12-256-0078 

Cheap Talk? Check out Yahoo! Messenger's low PC-to-Phone call rates. 
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c: (5 PA M u N I 

January 31, 2007 

Ms. Melinda Watts 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Dear Ms. Watts: 
- 3 5 -  

This letter is to inform you and the Florida Public Service Commission of our 
intent to pay 2007 Annual Regulatory Assessment Fees for CLEC and IXC 
certificates, 

These fees will be paid approximately 30 days after the sale of New AGcess 
Communications t t C  completes its sale ta First Communications LLC. We 
anticipate that this would be happening an or around February 28, 2007, but no 
later than March 31, 2007. 

Should you have any questions regarding this or anything else, piease contact 
me via phone at 612.256.0078, the address below, or email: 

Sincerely, 

Regulatory and Compliance Manager 

cc: Drew Backstrand, Gwvxal Counsel, NCE 


